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Corpus Christi - 14th June 2020  
 
MASSES:   Saturday - 6pm (Vigil)  Live Streaming 
   
Sunday - 11am (Live Streaming) 
 
Weekdays -  Monday - Friday  10am (Live Streaming)    
      
BAPTISMS:  Every Sunday & 1st Saturday of every Month.     

(Please give two weeks notice)   To book contact the Parish  

Office on 9131135 on Mondays, Tuesdays or Fridays between  

10am  – 12.30pm.  
 
Private Prayer:   The church is open every day for private prayer 

from 10.30am until 6.30pm. 

 

Opening of Church:   Guidelines for the opening of churches 

have been given to us by the Irish Bishops’ Conference.   We are 

delighted that our church will be opening for mass again from  

29th June.   There will be a lot of planning to be done in advance 

so that everyone will be kept safe.   We will begin this advance 

planning by having a meeting of our Parish Council in the church 

on this Thursday 18th June at 8pm. 

 

Month’s Mind:   The 7.30pm Mass on Wednesday 17th June 

will be offered for the repose of the soul of Bridget Temple, 

Dunwiley. 
 
Parish Envelopes:   A sincere word of thanks to everyone who 

has given in their envelopes to Fr Kieran or Fr Anthony and to 

all of you who have made your contribution through the bank.   

We are aware it is a difficult time for everyone and we pray 

that normality will soon return.       
 
Trócaire:   Every year Trócaire asks for your help during Lent.   

This year, of course, it was not possible to return Trócaire box-

es through parishes in the usual way.   This is the worst possi-

ble timing coming just as the world’s poorest people need us 

most.   Therefore, Trócaire are appealing to you to return your 

donation if you have not already done so to the Parish of 

Stranorlar.   You can give it to either Fr Kieran or Fr Anthony 

and they will ensure that it will be sent to Trócaire.  
 

Reflection:    Remembering - Corpus Christi 
 

Jesus said to his apostles: ‘Do this in memory of me’. 
 

We all love to be remembered. 

This was true even for Jesus. 

But if we want to be remembered,  

we have a duty also to remember. 

Memory is a powerful thing. 

Wrongly used it brings death; 

rightly used it brings life, 

and is a form of immortality. 

It keeps the past alive. 

Those we remember never die; 

they continue to walk and talk with us. 
 

Lord, when we celebrate the Eucharist 

we are remembering you. 

May that remembering bring us life here and hereafter. 
 


